CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA
CAPE TOWN

ADDENDUM TO NOTICE INVITING BIDS

Dated- May 03, 2019

This is in reference to the ‘Notice inviting bids’ for installation and

maintenance of solar power system in India House (Residence of Consul
General of India, Cape Town) - No. 5 Avenue Beaumont, Constantia, Cape
Town, floated by the Consulate General of India on April 16, 2019.
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The following addendum/clarification to the notice may be noted:

The objective behind this project is to NOT to go off-grid. The property
will still be drawing power from ESKOM after installation of solar power
system. The project is intended to supplement existing power
requirements with solar power.

In view of recurrent power outages as witnessed in past few months in
Cape Town, the bid may also include provision for a power back up for
at least 4 hours at a single stretch. This power back up will be used to
run only essential items like lighting, kitchen equipment, alarm
systems, ctc.

The proposed system may include provision to utilize solar power for 1-
2 geysers. This could be either through solar panels or installation of
solar water heaters, whatever is a more cost effective and reliable

solution.

In view of this addendum and requests from a few prospective bidders,

the deadline for submission of bids has been extended to Monday, May 27,
2019. The date of opening of Technical Bids (Participant bidders or their
representative may wish to be present) will be Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at
1200 hrs at the Consulate General of India, Cape Town.
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